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A really big thank you 

We really must thank all parents for their 

massive assistance and cooperation in following 

Government guidance during the pandemic. 

These have been times like no other and your 

support has enabled us to keep Start Right as 

safe as possible for children and staff.  

However, it is still vitally important to continue 

following guidance and to be vigilant for COVID 

symptoms. Hopefully this won’t be for too much 

longer. 

 

Just confirming some important dates: 

Summer term beginning on Monday 19th April 

and ending on Monday 19th July 

Half term is the week beginning 31st May 

Bank holiday 3rd May 

We are back to Start Right after the summer 

holidays on Monday 6th September 

 

Clothing for the Summer term 

At the beginning of the Summer term, the 

weather can still be quite changeable so 

unfortunately, we may require a variety of 

clothing to come in with your child. This may 

range from waterproofs on some days to sun 

hats on other days! 

A really big thank you to everyone from us, for 

naming all items of clothing – this has made our 

lives so much easier! 

Summer shows and Sportsdays 

These take place in the last week of the Summer 

term, so we are really hopeful that restrictions 

will have lifted and we can invite you all to spend 

the time with us. 

 

 

 

 

Maypole dancing 

The children will be dancing around the Maypole 

in May, but this will be repeated during the week 

of the summer show so that all parents will have 

the opportunity to see the children in action. 

 

Extra reminders 
 

• If your child qualifies for two year old or 
30 hours funded childcare from the 
Council, please ensure that you update 
your status every three months to 
ensure that you continue to receive the 
funding 
 

• If you are newly eligible for this 
funding, please let Jayne know your 
funding code and National Insurance 
number as soon as possible. 

 

• Please could you make sure that you are 

fully contactable whilst your child is at 

Start Right in case we need to get in 

touch with you for accidents or if your 

child needs to be collected if they are 

showing COVID symptoms.  If you do 

change any personal contact details, 

please let us know as soon as possible. 

 
 

Once again, thank you for all your 
continuing help and support – we so 
appreciate it. 
 
From Caryll, Peter and the staff team. 
 


